
 

   

 

Dear Year 6 Student, 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to The Warriner School in Year 7. My name is Luka. I 
am a current Year 7 student, and wanted to write you a letter to tell you about my experiences 
during my first year at The Warriner School.  

Before I started, I was most scared about how to find my lessons and if I would get told off for 
getting lost. The school and the older students helped me whenever I needed to know where to go 
and how to get there. Everyone is very friendly and polite to you, so never be afraid to ask anyone 
for help. 

My favourite subjects are P.E and Games (outdoor sports)  because everyone in the department are 
really nice and supportive, they will help you to get better at sports that you already play and also 
introduce you to some that you might not have even heard of before!  

Some different clubs that I’ve joined are the football and rugby teams. I’ve enjoyed them because 
we’ve had some great moments as a team and the staff are really encouraging and are always 
challenging you to improve and have fun. 

My best memory so far is the semi-final of the county cup in rugby, in which we won in the last 
minute of the game. This was a great memory because we all celebrated as a team and were very 
happy. 

What I love most about The Warriner School is how easy it was to settle in and how nice everyone is 
to you.  I came from a small primary school and although not many people from my school came to 
The Warriner, I still met new best friends.  

My advice to you, as a new Year 7 is to never be afraid to ask for help or to talk to someone new. 
When I started in September I wasn’t sure whether to speak just to the people I knew or to speak to 
other people. When I decided that I would speak to someone, we found that we had lots of things in 
common. If you have any questions you need answering or if you need to find where your lesson is, 
there will always be someone to help you whether it is a student or a teacher. 

Luka W 


